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Notice Concerning Postponement of the Announcement of a New Medium-Term Management 

Plan 

 

 

OSAKA SODA Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) hereby announces that the Company has decided to postpone the 

announcement of our New Medium-Term Management Plan for April 2023- March 2026.  

 

1. Reason for the postponement  

The Company has completed a two-year medium-term management plan ending in fiscal 2022 and has been 

working toward the formulation of our Medium - Term Management Plan to be announced in May 2023. 

However, as announced on April 25, 2023, " Notice Concerning the Possible Loss Arising from Business 

Activities ", production of some products has been suspended due to a malfunction of the allyl chloride 

production equipment. In light of these circumstances, we have decided to postpone the announcement of the 

New Medium-Term Management Plan, judging that it is necessary to re-formulate our management plan, 

business and investment strategies, and numerical targets. 

 

 

2. Future outlook 

Going forward, once it becomes possible to properly and rationally calculate numerical targets, etc., the 

Company will promptly announce the New Medium-Term Management Plan as soon as it becomes possible 

to properly and rationally calculate numerical targets, etc., 


